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“You are the light of the world…  Let your light shine…”  MATTHEW 5:14-16 

 

 2nd June 

Our final topic in Reception is Let’s go! We will 
be exploring different destinations and 
learning all about the different ways to get 
there. We even have our own destination 
planned and we will be thinking about how we 
will travel to and from there.  Our first week 
back will focus on Summer, where we will 
revisit the four seasons of the year. We will 
look at what the weather is like throughout 
the summer months and what people like to 
do during them.  

Phonics 

This half term children will be solidifying Set 1 and 
Set 2 sounds. Every week your child will come 
home with the banded book they have been 
practising in lessons. It is important to hear your 
child read as often as possible to increase fluency 
and begin to speedy read.  
Book bags should be brought in daily and reading 
books returned every Friday so that your child can 
receive a new one.  

9th and 16th June 

Following on from our introduction to summer, our next two weeks 
will be based around the story of ’The 100 Decker Bus’. Through this 
story we will be thinking about places we can visit in our local area 
as well as places we could visit on holiday. The children will think 
about how we travel to places which are near as well as places 
which are further away. We will reflect on our visit to church and 
how we got there as well as think ahead to plan a very special trip 
we will be going on together.  

 

RE 

This term our big question is: 
“What makes every person special, unique and 

important?” 
We will be exploring how we are all different.  The 
children will make comparisons and find differences 
between our cultures, families, talents, and 
personalities. We will discuss how we shine our lights 
and celebrate the achievements of ourselves and others.  

 

 

 

 Miss Marsh Miss Jones 

7th and 14th July 

Our class text over these final  two weeks will be  ‘You Choose Your 
Dream’. This will introduce the idea of moving on to Year 1.  
Children will use this time to prepare for their transition day and 
complete a passport to Year 1, where they will tell their new teacher 
all about themselves. 
We will be finding a very special way to celebrate the children 
completing their time in Early Years Foundation Stage, so keep your 
eyes peeled for more information.  

23rd June and 30th June 

For the next two weeks, the children will learn 
all about holiday destinations as well as days 
out. The children will have chance to share 
stories of  any holidays and days out that they 
have been on with their family. Children will be 
able to use a map to find places they have 
visited and think about how close or far away 
they are. They will then think about how they 
can travel to different destinations, finding out 
about different kinds of transport.  The children 
will also have the chance to use various 
construction materials to create their own form 
of transport to get them to and from different 
destinations.  

Information 

PE will remain on a Wednesday and Friday. Please 
continue to bring your child to school dressed in PE 
kit and ensure that their PE jacket is labelled with 
their name. 
Your child should bring their book bag in everyday 
as well as a drink of water - this is especially vital 
going into the summer months.  

 


